
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT WORKSHOPS ON                   
INTEGRATED SERVICE DELIVERY 

 

Page 1 of 2 
 

 
From Oct. 30 to Nov. 27, the Ministry of Social Development is hosting community 
engagement workshops in 14 communities throughout the province to get feedback on 
the proposed integrated service delivery model.  
 

• Do you have a child with developmental disabilities who will soon be an 
adult? Or is your family member already an adult and you want to learn more?  

 
• Are you a person with a developmental disability? 

 
• Do you support an individual with a developmental disability - as a teacher, 

health practitioner, counsellor, service provider or in any other role? 
 
The government wants to hear from you.  
 
As a participant, you will have a key role in the success of the integrated service delivery 
model and will be influential in shaping the design and development of this system. 
 
Benefits of participating: 

• Ability to provide input into the design of a new integrated service delivery system 
for people with developmental disabilities.   

• Opportunity to share knowledge and experience with others on the development of 
the service delivery model. 

• Opportunity to collaborate and engage in dialogue with others on improving 
services to adults with developmental disabilities. 

Workshops nearest you: 

Burnaby Nov. 14 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. Executive Hotel & Conference Centre 
Burnaby 
4201 Lougheed Hwy 

Vancouver Nov. 6 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. Marriott Vancouver Pinnacle Downtown 
1128 West Hastings Street 

Richmond Nov. 7 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. Executive Airport Plaza Hotel 
7311 Westminster Hwy 

Surrey Nov. 8 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. Coast Hotel and Convention Centre 
20393 Fraser Highway 

Chilliwack Nov. 13 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. Coast Chilliwack Hotel 
45920 First Avenue 

 
Everyone is welcome to participate in these workshops. No registration or fees required.  
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To help with planning, however, please RSVP by email to feedback@gov.bc.ca, at least 
one week prior to the workshop and indicate the location you will be attending.  
 
For more information about a workshop near you, or to find out about other work 
underway as government continues to improve services, please visit 
www.sd.gov.bc.ca/pwd/isst.html.  
	
  


